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Progress made; more work needed!               

To: The Honourable Scott Moe, The Honourable Donna Harpauer,

 Premier of Saskatchewan Minister of Finance 
   

   
From:      
 Name Signature 

  Fax c/o CFIB: 306-359-7623 

 

Progress made to date: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                               
 

 
 

Continue to aggressively oppose a federally imposed costly carbon tax;  
 

 

 Remove the PST from items such as construction labour, restaurant meals and 
other insurance products such as property & vehicle insurance; 

Reinstatement of PST exemption for agriculture (crop, livestock & hail insurance 
premiums), as well as individual and group life & health insurance premiums; 

Opposing a $15 minimum wage; 

Increasing the Small Business Corporate Income Tax Threshold to $600,000; 

Refund the $442 million WCB surplus back to employers; 

Reverse your decision to support a CPP increase;  
 

Oppose giving increased taxation powers to municipalities; 

 

Sask WCB rebating back your money; 100% of its $281.5M surplus from 2015 
& rebating 100% of its $141M surplus from 2014. 

Consider the cost of a new statutory holiday in Saskatchewan;  

 

More work left to do: 
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Get in touch. 
We’re here to help. 

 
1-888-234-2232  /CFIB 

 

 
cfib@cfib.ca  @cfibSK       

 

Premier Moe Values Your Voice! 

Bringing your voice to government! 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
“Thanks to Marilyn, Dan and 
Jennifer of the CFIB for meeting 
yesterday and for being a voice of 
thousands of small businesses in 
Saskatchewan, especially most 
recently regarding our decision to 
restore the PST exemption on crop, 
life and health insurance.  
 
Looking forward to continuing work 
with you to ensure our province’s 
business environment remains 
competitive to encourage even more 
job creation.”   
     

- Hon. Scott Moe, Premier of 
Saskatchewan, March, 2018 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


